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Sacred Heart Catholic School Mission Statement
Sacred Heart Catholic School is dedicated to educating children through high academic and moral standards in a faith-based setting. We
achieve this goal through collaboration with our families, parish and local community.
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Feb. 20 No School-Kids Club closed

Feb. 21 Middle School Open House, 6-7pm
Feb. 22 School Advisory Meeting- 6 pm
Feb. 24 School Mass - Food Drive

Feb. 26 Last day to sell raffle tickets

Tuition Contracts for
2017-2018 due February 10th
Our tuition contract is now an electronic
fillable form for those that would like to
use this option. Please email all
contracts to Sarah Bowback at
sbowback@shcsr.org Families may also
decide to print the contract and return
to school with your child. You may
choose to send in the registration fee
now or the fee will be added to your
FACTS account in July.

Tuesday, February 21 Middle
School Open House 6:00-7:00 pm
New this year!

We invite all current and prospective 4th and 5t grade
students and parent(s) to our middle school open house.
Come learn about our curriculum, 1:1 technology program,
and activities.

Plan for the evening:

6:00-6:15 pm Gather in the lunchroom to meet staff &
student ambassadors

6:15 pm Visit the classrooms, talk to parents, students and
teachers

We are proud to share our middle school program with
parents. We offer a rigorous program to prepare students for
the high school they choose to attend, either private or public.

17-18 Tuition contract K-8 (2).pd




: Word of Mouth... :

Many of our families initially hear about Sacred Heart g P R T
« Catholic School (SHCS) through a personal referral from -
« an existing school family. Now we want to reward you . Girl’s Basketball:

: for promoting our school to your family and friends! ,
+ Through our New Student Referral Program , your 2/13 B-Squad at St. Raphael’s, 6pm

family can receive a $500 tuition credit per new student 2/13 Varsity at St. Raphael’s, 7pm
: referred into SHCS. Refer a family that enrolls two 2/16 B Squad at St. Stephen’s, 6pm
* students and receive a $1000 credit, three students and :

: receive a $1500 credit .

Apply For Tuition
Scholarships

We appreciate the sacrifice you
make to send your children to our
school. Support from our parish,
Lend A Hand Fund, alumni, and
generous donors allows us funds
for scholarships.

'S GET 100%!

We are committed to helping
families afford Catholic education.
Families who wish to apply for
financial aid, based on financial
need, must submit an application
EACH year to Tuition Aid Data
Services (TADS) by May 1st.
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Watch the Drawing Live online at 11 a. m March 9! S
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Raffle News!!

January 13-February 26 _
Raffle Update: We are so very thankful for and then click on

the students that have sold tickets, and have “Financial Aid Assessment”
gone over their recommended sales. For
those that still have tickets, we hope you will
take the time to sell them!! This sale is also a
great way for you to fulfill your fundraising
obligation, if you haven'’t already done so.
Gift Card Winners for their selling efforts so
far are:

Annette in 5% Grade

Kendall in Kindergarten

Evelyn in 3rd Grade

Our total sales on 2/9 $4145.00 of our
$15,000 goal.



Social Media Presentations featuring Josh Ochs

Sponsored by CSCOE

http://us11.campaign-
archivel.com/?u=43c00ecfbde702825d6d02f0e&id=6e35440e
95&e=7007855fa7

Social media has dramatically changed the way children communicate with
each other. Itisimportant to know how to talk

to children about social media safety before they make a

damaging mistake with lasting consequences. The Catholic

Schools Center of Excellence is excited to bring Josh, Ochs, a nationally -
renowned social media safety speaker to the Archdiocese on March 7,8,9th.
Click on the link to learn more.

Lent begins Wednesday, March 1st
Ash Wednesday.

That means Fish Fry is right around
the corner. Sign up has started. We
need many, many volunteers each
Friday during Lent at our Fish Fry
dinners. Volunteers needed in the
kitchen, dining room and dessert
table.

Fish Fry Dates:
March 3,10,17, 24, 31, April 7
4:30-7:00 pm



NEWS FB@@@M SEG @ND G&@AD E + Anna from Pinky Swear was here to talk about Mitch, (the

creator of Pinky Swear) a nine year old who passed away from cancer. He made a pinky swear with his dad
that his family will help other kids with cancer. The kids did awesome and were excited to give Anna the cards
to pass out! We made about 50 cards! :)




